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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Please do not open the Ruby Mountain area to gas and oil exploration, extraction, or exploitation. Renewable

resources are where our money should be going and where our energies must be devoted. 

 

Oil and gas leasing is short-sighted and promises to destroy the land, wildlife, and our wilderness. Public lands

should be preserved for all generations and not sold off to the highest bidder. 

 

Please preserve our natural history. 

 

Joan M. Smith

108 Eliseo Drive

Greenbrae, CA 94904

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


